
 
 

 

October 24th, 2018 
 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF COMPLIANCE WITH CALIFORNIA PROPOSITION 65 REQUIREMENTS 
 
You may have seen the following labels showing up on our manufactured products: 
 

 
(Warning: Cancer and Reproductive Harm – http://www.p65warnings.ca.gov) 

 
These labels are to bring our products into California Proposition 65 (‘Prop 65’), (officially titled the Safe Drinking 
Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, codified at Cal. Health & Saf. Code §§ 25249.5–.13) compliance. 
 
These labels do not mean that our products will necessarily cause cancer or reproductive harm. While we believe 
our products are not harmful when used as designed, you should take precautions to protect yourself such as 
wearing gloves when handling automotive products. Never mill, grind, weld or otherwise modify or operate the 
product without wearing proper protective gear. You should also use the product for the intended purpose, do not 
handle or work on the product without proper protection and do not eat or lick automotive products. We provide 
the warning as a result of the California law and for your protection. 
 
If the warning label is changed, obscured or altered, or knowingly introduce a listed chemical into the product after 
receiving the product from us, or fail to provide the appropriate warnings, you will be responsible to indemnify, 
defend and hold BD harmless for all costs (including attorney’s fees) arising out of any Prop. 65 notice of violation 
or litigation received by BD. 
 
As of this date, all BD manufactured products will have this label affixed to the final packaging and will be noted in 
price lists and other data sources. If you would like further information regarding California Proposition 65, please 
visit http://www.p65warnings.ca.gov.  
 
Thank you, 
Ron Clift 
Ron.clift@bddiesel.com 

http://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/

